MEETING MINUTES
MORRISVILLE BOROUGH COUNCIL
BUDGET MEETING

TUESDAY, October 23, 2018
7:00 p.m.

The Morrisville Borough Council met on Tuesday, October 23, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. in Council
Chambers at the Morrisville Municipal Building, 35 Union Street, Morrisville, PA for a Budget
Meeting.

Ms. Smith stated, please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance.

Ms. Smith stated, before we begin, I'll let everyone know, this is a work session meeting for us
on the budget, there’s no voting going on tonight so anyone that wants to say anything on
public comment we’re going to move that to the end of the meeting so you will have three
minutes at that particular time. It's best for us to get into this that’s what we’re doing, you can
all listen in on that and weigh in at the very end.

Those in Attendance:

Borough Council:  Debbie Smith, President
Danielle Larison, Vice President
Justin Bowers
Eileen Dreisbach
Corryn Kronnagel
David Nay
Ted Parker
Michael Yager

Borough Officials: Chief George McClay

DISCUSSION

Mr. Yager gave an overview and reviewed the different areas of the budget.
Council went line by line through the budget.

Chief McClay joined council to review the police department portion of the budget line by line.



October 23, 2018

HEARING OF THE PUBLIC

1. Kathy Panzitta - 401 Hillcrest Avenue
She talked about the budget and taxes. She stated that the Borough Manager,
Finance Director, Secretary or Treasurer should have been at the meeting to
answer questions.

2; Pastor Gary Taylor - 405 Hamilton Boulevard
He spoke about the budget and suggested trying to cut it down across the board
and having a slight tax increase. He stated that Morrisville Police coverage is
important as well as a good relationship with the force.

3: Christina Morganti - 726 Crown Street
She asked about the TAN and about the credit from the MMA. She wanted to
know when management was going to update the budget and post it for public
viewing.

4. Jane Burger - 90 W. Maple Avenue
She went over some areas of the budget. She made some recommendations for
the budget to help with the shortfall in the general fund, possibly $240,000.00
worth.

There being that no one else wished to speak, public comment portion was closed.

ADJOURNMENT

Meeting adjourned at 10:00.



